
     
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

Box 1360  

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut  X0B 0C0 

via email: info@nirb.ca 

 

 

Re: Request for NIRB screening for Parks Canada Proposal for “New 

Temporary Operational Camp at Dundee Bight + extension for using Dome 

Camp as a secondary camp" in Qausuittuq National Park. 

 

Good day 

 

Parks Canada's Nunavut Field Unit has received an application for moving Qausuittuq 

National Park’s temporary operational camp to a more appropriate location, Dundee Bight. 

While the previous location (Dome Camp, NIRB file #16CN025) is not considered anymore 

as a potential site for the establishment of a permanent camp, proponents would like to 

extend its use as a secondary camp for safety and operational reasons. 

 

The project has been given a positive conformity determination with Parks Canada's 

requirements.   

 

The project is not exempt from screening and in compliance with Section 167 of NuPPAA, 

the Nunavut Field Unit is referring the proposal to the NIRB for a screening.  The project 

description is attached for reference.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the referral, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Florence Lapierre Poulin 

Resource Management Officer II 

Parks Canada, Nunavut Field Unit 

pc.nunavut-impactassessment.pc@canada.ca 
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